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MEDBURY TERRACE — KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL SOUTH SIDE ONLY

Officer responsible
City Streets Manager

Author
Brian Boddy, Area Engineer Fendalton, 3722724

Corporate Plan Output: 2001/2002 Capital Works Programme

The purpose of this report is to inform the Board about the feedback received regarding the renewal
of the kerb and dish channel for its full length on the south side of Medbury Terrace.

Medbury Terrace (a local road) is on the Capital Works Programme to have its kerb and dish channel
renewed on the south side only in the 2002/03 financial year (estimated cost $156,000). Different
options have been considered and the proposal shown on the plan was drawn up and
circulated to the residents and interested parties. As shown, the existing intersection at Clyde Road
will be left as it is and overhead services will not be undergrounded.

There has been no negative feedback to the publicity plan.

Recommendation:

That the information be received.



Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


